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Mr Stephen Dunshea 
General Manager 
Shoalhaven City Council 
 
Email: Council@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au 
 
Attention: Jenna Tague  Coordinator Policy Planning  
 
 
Dear Mr Dunshea 
 
Planning proposal PP_2019_SHOAL_003_00  approval to proceed to public 
exhibition. 
 
I refer to the updated planning proposal submitted to the Department in accordance 
with Condition 1 of the Gateway determination dated 10 July 2019.  
 
I have reviewed the updated planning proposal and note that the revisions satisfy the 
requirements of Condition 1 of the Gateway determination. I therefore confirm that 
the planning proposal is approved in accordance with Condition 2 of the Gateway 
determination and may proceed to exhibition. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, I have arranged for Mr George 
Curtis, Senior Planner, Southern Region, to assist you. Mr Curtis can be contacted 
on 42471824. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

31/10/19 
 
 
Graham Towers 
Acting Director, Southern Region 
Local and Regional Planning 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


